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May 21, 1948

EDITORIAL OFFICES

Dear Mr. Kyriakides:

The editors of LIFE thank you for your very nice letter
commenting on our marathon story.

Because we think our overseas readers will be interested
in your oninion, we plan to publish your letter in the
May 27th issue of our overseas edition., A complimentary
copy of that issue will be malled to you under separate
cover, and you should receive it by the end of this weelk,

Again, many thanks for your interest in writing.

Sincerely yours,

VI, §
THE EDITORS

Mr. Stylianos Kyriakides
Hotel Minerva
Huntington Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts





